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PUBLIC NOTICE
Forsayth Transfer Station

Etheridge Shire Council wishes to advise the residents of Forsayth that the new Forsayth Transfer Station will be opening from Wednesday 23rd April 2025. 

Opening hours will be as follows:
Monday - 7am to 2pm
Wednesday - 7am to 2pm
Saturday – 8am to 4pm



Mark Watt
Etheridge Shire Council
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